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Blight Resources recommends shareholders take no action in relation to Zeta Resources
takeover offer

Bligh Resources Limited (ASX:BGH) notes the announcement from Zeta Resources Limited (ASX:ZER)
regarding its 19.9% interest in Bligh and its conditional takeover offer for Bligh at 3.5c per share.

The Board of Bligh advises shareholders to take no action in respect of Zeta’s takeover offer.

The Board will evaluate the offer and provide shareholders with a recommendation in due course. Until
then, there is no need for shareholders to take action.

Bligh shall keep its shareholders fully informed of further developments.
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